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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir,
I write to object most strongly about the proposed housing development along the A4 and up Harts Hill on the
following grounds.
The size of the proposed development would detrimental to the local area for the following reasons:
1. Traffic congestion on the A4.
2. Consequent rat-running through the villages of Upper Bucklebury, Chapel Row, and Southend Bradfield,
already an issue with the dangers of accidents.
3. Lack of schooling and doctors’ surgeries to cope with the extra population.
4. Destruction of the Common which increases every year, due to users not adhering to the rules. The increased
population will make control much more difficult and impact the wildlife.

Yours faithfully
Colin Morris

Sent from my iPad




